
 

7 May 2021 

 

Dear Yinhawangka Members and Stakeholders, 

 

RE: Appointment of Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
The YAC Board is pleased to announce that Kupa Teao will commence as Chief Executive Officer 
on Monday 17 May 2021. We invite members of the community to visit the Paraburdoo office 
for a Meet and Greet morning tea, Tuesday 18 May 2021 at 10.30am.   

 

Kupa is a Māori person from Aotearoa (New Zealand) and brings over 25 years’ extensive 
experience in executive and senior management. Kupa is joining the Corporation after many 
years as CEO for the Jabalbina Aboriginal Corporation from Eastern Kuku Yalanji Country in Far 
North Queensland. Prior to this, Kupa was the CEO for Demed Aboriginal Corporation. 

“I will bring a tremendous amount of energy and enthusiasm to the role and will be dedicated 
to supporting YAC’s vision and driving YAC’s strategic goals.”  

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Meet and Greet morning tea.  

Please RSVP to admin@yinhawangaka.com.au or contact Melisha on 0409 440 538. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 
 
Yinhawangka Board 
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